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UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF TEXAS 

OFFICE OF THE CLERK  
 

 
 
 

November 6, 2017 
 

C L E R K’ S  N O T I C E  17-08 
 

NOTICE REGARDING BANKRUPTCY NOTICING  
FOR AMARILLO HEARINGS 

 

 
 
Effective immediately, bankruptcy court hearings in the Amarillo Division will no longer be noticed for 
a specific courtroom.   All notices, orders, and any other references to the Amarillo Courtroom will state 
the courtroom location as:  U. S. Courthouse, 205 Southeast 5th Ave., Amarillo, Texas 79101-1559. 
 
 
 

 
FOR THE COURT 

        Jed G. Weintraub 
        Clerk of Court 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


